
 

 

On behalf of the students and staff at 

            Oneonta Montessori School 

                       Alhambra 

We would like to cordially invite you and your family to our annual 

OPEN HOUSE  

Thursday, March 30th, from: 3:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

Our students will be demonstrating how the Montessori Materials in the classrooms motivate                              

them to discover learning in an exploratory manner.   

Our students, preschool to 5th grade, use their senses when working with these fascinating,                               

self correcting materials that have very specific goals and purposes; thereby promoting a                                                       

healthy productive educational setting.  

Come see how we provide constructive hands-on learning experiences in our classrooms, allowing 

children to grow and excel in a well prepared environment. 

COME SEE OUR FABULOUS SCHOOL! 

2221 Poplar Blvd, Alhambra, CA 91801      626-284-0840 

 

 


